Craig, Sondra

From: Craig, Sondra

Sent: Wednesday, June 30, 2021 2:31 PM

To: ‘weston.gumbert@krausanderson.com’

Ce: Fahey, Art

Subject: Application - Limited Exemption for Construction Noise - La Crosse Center
Attachments: Kraus Anderson - La Crosse Center Project.docx

Weston,

We received the application for the exemption to construction noise. The attached notice went in the
mail yesterday (to property owners in the 300-foot buffer area) which allows for the 10-day notification
for public hearing before the Board of Public Works meeting on July 12, 2021. Someone from Kraus
Anderson should be present, either in-person or via the online meeting link, in case any questions
arise. | will set a reminder to email you the link to the meeting once the agenda for July 12 has been
noticed (typically the Thursday before the meeting).

If you have any questions, please let me know.

Sondra Craig (she/her)
Deputy Clerk

La Crosse City Clerk’s Office
400 La Crosse Street

La Crosse WI 54601
608-789-7549
craigs@cityoflacrosse.org



